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  Pro Silverlight 4 in C# Matthew
MacDonald,2011-01-26 Silverlight 4 is Microsoft's
cross-browser technology for creating rich user
experiences on the Web. Like its predecessor,
Silverlight 3, it rides atop the .NET framework
for maximum ease of use and coding efficiency. The
new technology carries forward much of the work
that has been done before and augments it in many
important respects, including support for H.264
video, major improvements to the graphics engine
(including true 3D rendering), and much richer
data-binding options for interfacing with other
applications. Pro Silverlight 4 in C# is an
invaluable reference for professional developers
wanting to discover the features of Silverlight 4.
Author Matthew MacDonald's expert advice guides
you through creating rich media applications using
Silverlight in the environment you're most
productive in—no matter what the target platform.
As you learn about the features that put
Silverlight in direct competition with Adobe
Flash, such as rich support for 2D and 3D drawing,
animations, and media playback, you'll experience
the plumbing of .NET and the design model of WPF
through Silverlight—all of the same .NET
technology that developers use to design next-
generation Windows applications. Matthew MacDonald
provides a comprehensive tutorial written from
professional developer to professional developer,
complete with full-color graphics and screenshots.
  Pro Silverlight 5 in C# Matthew
MacDonald,2012-06-10 Silverlight 5 is the latest
iteration of Microsoft's cross-browser technology
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for creating rich user experiences on the Web.
Like its predecessor, it rides atop the .NET
Framework for maximum ease of use and coding
efficiency. The new technology carries forward
much of the work that has been done before and
augments it in many important respects, including
support for H.264 video, major improvements to the
graphics engine (including true 3D rendering), and
much richer data-binding options for interfacing
with other applications. Pro Silverlight 5 in C#
is an invaluable reference for professional
developers who want to discover the new features
of Silverlight. Author Matthew MacDonald's expert
advice guides you through creating rich media
applications using Silverlight in the environment
you're most productive in—no matter what the
target platform. As you learn about the features
that put Silverlight in direct competition with
Adobe Flash, such as rich support for 2D and 3D
drawing, animations, and media playback, you'll
experience the plumbing of .NET and the design
model of WPF through Silverlight—all of the same
.NET technology that developers use to design
next-generation Windows applications. Pro
Silverlight 5 in C# is a comprehensive tutorial,
written from professional developer to
professional developer. Please note: the print
version of this title is black & white; the eBook
is full color.
  Pro Silverlight 5 in VB Matthew
MacDonald,2012-06-12 Silverlight 5 is the latest
iteration of Microsoft's cross-browser technology
for creating rich user experiences on the Web.
Like its predecessor, Silverlight 4, it rides atop
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the .NET Framework for maximum ease of use and
coding efficiency. The new technology carries
forward much of the work that has been done before
and augments it in many important respects,
including support for H.264 video, major
improvements to the graphics engine (including
true 3D rendering), and much richer data-binding
options for interfacing with other applications.
Pro Silverlight 5 in VB is an invaluable reference
for professional developers wanting to discover
the new features of Silverlight. Author Matthew
MacDonald's expert advice guides you through
creating rich media applications using Silverlight
in the environment you're most productive in—no
matter what the target platform. As you learn
about the features that put Silverlight in direct
competition with Adobe Flash, such as rich support
for 2D and 3D drawing, animations, and media
playback, you'll experience the plumbing of .NET
and the design model of WPF through
Silverlight—all of the same .NET technology that
developers use to design next-generation Windows
applications. MacDonald provides a comprehensive
tutorial written from professional developer to
professional developer.
  Pro Silverlight 2 in VB 2008 Matthew
MacDonald,2009-03-11 Silverlight is a lightweight
browser plug–in that frees your code from the
traditional confines of the browser. It's a
rules–changing, groundbreaking technology that
allows you to run rich client applications right
inside the browser. Even more impressively, it's
able to host true .NET applications in
non–Microsoft browsers (like Firefox) and on
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non–Microsoft platforms (like Mac OS X).
Silverlight is still new and evolving fast, and
you need a reliable guidebook to make sense of it.
With four–color graphics and screenshots
throughout, Pro Silverlight 2 in VB 2008 is the
perfect reference: you'll learn about the features
that put Silverlight in direct competition with
Adobe Flash, such as rich support for 2D drawing,
animations, and media playback, and best of all,
you'll experience the plumbing of .NET and the
design model of Windows Presentation Foundation
through Silverlight—all of the same .NET
technology that developers use to design
next–generation Windows applications. Author
Matthew MacDonald provides an expertly crafted
tutorial written from professional developer to
professional developer. You'll learn to create
rich media applications using Silverlight in the
environment you're most productive in–no matter
what the target platform.
  Pro Silverlight 3 in VB Matthew
MacDonald,2010-02-28 Silverlight is a lightweight
browser plug-in that frees your code from the
traditional confines of the browser. It's a rules-
changing, groundbreaking technology that allows
you to run rich client applications right inside
the browser. Even more impressively, it's able to
host true .NET applications in non-Microsoft
browsers (like Firefox) and on non-Microsoft
platforms (like Mac OS X). Silverlight is still
new and evolving fast, and you need a reliable
guidebook to make sense of it. Pro Silverlight 3
in VB, Second Edition is the perfect reference to
ensure you are informed and up to date: you'll
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learn about the features that put Silverlight in
direct competition with Adobe Flash, such as rich
support for 2D drawing, animations, and media
playback, and best of all, you'll experience the
plumbing of .NET and the design model of WPF
through Silverlight—all of the same .NET
technology that developers use to design next-
generation Windows applications. Author Matthew
MacDonald provides an expertly crafted tutorial
written from professional developer to
professional developer. You'll learn to create
rich media applications using Silverlight in the
environment you're most productive in—no matter
what the target platform.
  Microsoft Windows 7 in Depth Robert Cowart,Brian
Knittel,2010 Starting with an overview to guide
decisions on which version to purchase, Cowart and
Knittel cover Windows improved interface,
security, Web browsing, performance, multimedia,
networking, and system management and stability
features. A trial online edition is available.
  Professional C# 2012 and .NET 4.5 Christian
Nagel,Bill Evjen,Jay Glynn,Karli Watson,Morgan
Skinner,2012-10-18 Intermediate to advanced
technique coverage, updated for C# 2012 and .NET
4.5 This guide is geared towards experienced
programmers looking to update and enhance their
skills in writing Windows applications, web apps,
and Metro apps with C# and .NET 4.5. Packed with
information about intermediate and advanced
features, this book includes everything
professional developers need to know about C# and
putting it to work. Covers challenging .NET
features including Language Integrated Query
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(LINQ), LINQ to SQL, LINQ to XML, WCF, WPF,
Workflow, and Generics Puts the new Async keyword
to work and features refreshers on .NET
architecture, objects, types, inheritance, arrays,
operators, casts, delegates, events, strings,
regular expressions, collections, and memory
management Explores new options and interfaces
presented by Windows 8 development, WinRT, and
Metro style apps Includes traditional Windows
forms programming, ASP.NET web programming with
C#, and working in Visual Studio 2012 with C#
Professional C# 2012 and .NET 4.5 is a
comprehensive guide for experienced programmers
wanting to maximize these technologies.
  Word 2013 Bible Lisa A. Bucki,2013-04-08 Top-to-
bottom coverage of the top-selling Microsoft
Officeapplication If you want to use Microsoft
Word to create more than justsimple documents,
start with this ultimate Word guide. Packed
withthe in-depth content that is the hallmark of
all Wiley Bibles, thisbook covers it all. You'll
first find out what's new in Word 2013on the
features level - formatting, styles, tables, and
more -before you dive into the big stuff that can
help you become moreefficient. From document
design to creating master documents toapplying
security to collaborating in the Cloud, you'll
learn notjust how to do tasks, but the best ways
to do them, and why. Details everything you need
to know to get the most out of Word2013 Walks you
through new or refreshed basics, such as
formatting,styles, charts, and tables Shows you
how to use data sources, create envelopes and
labels,and make forms Takes your Word skills up a
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notch with coverage of keyboardcustomization,
security, collaborating on the Cloud,
comparingdocuments, and much more Start creating
documents at a new level and wow your
colleagues,with Word 2013 Bible.
  Office 2013 Library: Excel 2013 Bible, Access
2013 Bible, PowerPoint 2013 Bible, Word 2013 Bible
John Walkenbach,Michael Alexander,Richard
Kusleika,Faithe Wempen,Lisa A. Bucki,2013-08-22 An
indispensible collection of Office 2013 Bibles
Eager to delve into the new suite of Office 2013
applications? Look no further than this
spectacular collection of four invaluable
resources that boast nearly 5,000 pages and cover
the core Office programs: Excel, Access,
PowerPoint, and Word. The world's leading experts
of these applications provide you with an arsenal
of information on the latest version of each
program. Features four essential books on the most
popular applications included in the Office 2013
suite: Excel, Access, PowerPoint, and Word Excel
2013 Bible - serves as an essential reference for
Excel users, no matter your level of expertise,
and updates you on the latest Excel tips, tricks,
and techniques Access 2013 Bible - offers a
detailed introduction to database fundamentals and
terminology PowerPoint 2013 Bible - shows you how
to use the newest features and make successful
presentations Word 2013 Bible - begins with a
detailed look at all the latest features and then
cover more advanced, intricate topics Look no
further than Office 2013 Library for the most
thorough coverage on every aspect of the Office
2013 suite!
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  MSDN Magazine ,2008
  PowerPoint 2007 Vander Veer,2007-02-13 A new
handbook not only covers the basics and new
features of PowerPoint 2007, but also teaches
users how to combine multimedia, animation, and
interactivity into a presentation; how to take
full advantage of advanced functions; and how to
create reusable design templates and automate
tasks with macros.
  Dr. Dobb's Journal ,2008
  Pro Silverlight 3 in C# Matthew
MacDonald,2010-01-08 Full-color graphics and
screenshots throughout make Pro Silverlight 3 in
C# an invaluable reference for professional
developers wanting to discover the new features of
Silverlight 3. Author Matthew MacDonald's expert
advice guides you through creating rich media
applications using Silverlight in the environment
you're most productive in—no matter what the
target platform. As you learn about the features
that put Silverlight in direct competition with
Adobe Flash, such as rich support for 2D and 3D
drawing, animations, and media playback, you'll
experience the plumbing of .NET and the design
model of WPF through Silverlight—all of the same
.NET technology that developers use to design
next-generation Windows applications. MacDonald
provides an comprehensive tutorial written from
professional developer to professional developer.
  Office 2010 Simplified Kate Shoup,2011-01-31 A
clear, visual way to learn Office 2010 quickly and
easily If you're looking for a way to get up to
speed quickly on the newest version of Microsoft
Office, these 400 pages of step-by-step
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instructions and full-color screen shots make it
easy. Office 2010 has new features and tools to
master, and whether you're upgrading from an
earlier version or encountering the Office
applications for the first time, you'll appreciate
this simplified approach. This easy-to-follow
guide covers Word, Excel, PowerPoint, Outlook, and
Publisher. Microsoft Office holds more than 90
percent of the market for Windows-based
productivity suites. More than 90 percent of
Windows users use Microsoft Office This guide
covers all the Office applications: Word, Excel,
PowerPoint, Outlook, and Publisher Designed for
people who learn best visually, with step-by-step
instructions illustrated with full-color screen
shots throughout Revamped interior design makes it
even easier to find and understand information
Teaches dozens of common Office tasks Office 2010
Simplified makes this technology easy to
understand, even for those who are completely new
to computers.
  Composition, Geochemistry and Conversion of Oil
Shales C.E. Snape,2012-12-06 Oil shales are
broadly dermed as petroleum source rocks
containing sufficiently high contents of organic
matter (above ca 10-15 wt. %) to make utilisation
a possibility. Like coal, the world's reserves of
oil shales are vast being many times larger than
those proven for crude oil. Indeed, some of the
largest deposits occur in the USA and Europe where
Estonia and Turkey have large reserves. The first
recorded interest in oil shale retorting was an
English patent in 1694 (Eele, Hancock and Porter,
No. 330) which refers to distilling noyle from
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some kind of stone. The oil shale retorting
industry dates back to the middle of the last
century, notably Scotland, Estonia, France and
Sweden in Europe. Indeed, my own Department at the
University of Strathclyde has a historical link
with James Paraffin Young, the founder of the
Scottish oil shale industry who endowed a chair in
Applied Chemistry. The growth of the oil industry
saw the demise of the oil shale industry in most
countries with the notable exception of Estonia,
where kukersite has continued to be used for power
generation and retorting. However, oil shale
utilisation has attracted renewed attention since
the early 1970s as a source of transport fuels and
chemical feedstocks due to the the long term
uncertainties over crude oil supplies.
  Special Edition Using Microsoft Office 2007 Ed
Bott,Woody Leonhard,2006-12-22 Special Edition
Using Microsoft® Office 2007 THE ONLY OFFICE BOOK
YOU NEED We crafted this book to grow with you,
providing the reference material you need as you
move toward Office proficiency and use of more
advanced features. If you buy only one book on
Office 2007, Special Edition Using Microsoft®
Office 2007 is the only book you need. If you own
a copy of Office 2007, you deserve a copy of this
book! Although this book is aimed at the Office
veteran, Ed and Woody’s engaging style will appeal
to beginners, too. Written in clear, plain
English, readers will feel as though they are
learning from real humans and not Microsoft
clones. Sprinkled with a wry sense of humor and an
amazing depth of field, this book most certainly
isn’t your run-of-the-mill computer book. You
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should expect plenty of hands-on guidance and deep
but accessible reference material. This isn’t your
Dad’s Office! For the first time in a decade,
Microsoft has rolled out an all-new user
interface. Menus? Gone. Toolbars? Gone. For the
core programs in the Office family, you now
interact with the program using the Ribbon—an
oversize strip of icons and commands, organized
into multiple tabs, that takes over the top of
each program’s interface. If your muscles have
memorized Office menus, you’ll have to unlearn a
lot of old habits for this version.
  Pro Silverlight 2 in C# 2008 Matthew
MacDonald,2009-04-09 Pro Silverlight 1.1 is the
perfect reference: you’ll learn about the features
that put Silverlight in direct competition with
Adobe Flash and, best of all, you’ll experience
the plumbing of .NET and the design model of WPF
through Silverlight—-all of the same .NET
technology that developers use to design next-
generation Windows applications. Author Matthew
MacDonald provides an expertly crafted tutorial
written from professional developer to
professional developer. You’ll learn how to create
rich media applications using Silverlight across
browsers and platforms.
  Image Fusion and Its Applications Yufeng
Zheng,2011-06-24 The purpose of this book is to
provide an overview of basic image fusion
techniques and serve as an introduction to image
fusion applications in variant fields. It is
anticipated that it will be useful for research
scientists to capture recent developments and to
spark new ideas within the image fusion domain.
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With an emphasis on both the basic and advanced
applications of image fusion, this 12-chapter book
covers a number of unique concepts that have been
graphically represented throughout to enhance
readability, such as the wavelet-based image
fusion introduced in chapter 2 and the 3D fusion
that is proposed in Chapter 5. The remainder of
the book focuses on the area application-
orientated image fusions, which cover the areas of
medical applications, remote sensing and GIS,
material analysis, face detection, and plant water
stress analysis.
  .NET 4 Wrox eBook Bundle Bill Evjen,Christian
Nagel,Rod Stephens,Robert Vieira,Nick
Randolph,Scott Hanselman,2010-10-26 The books
included in this set are: 9780470502204
Professional ASP.NET 4: in C# and VB: Written by
three highly recognized and regarded ASP.NET
experts, this book provides comprehensive coverage
on ASP.NET 4 with a unique approach featuring
examples in both C# and VB, as is the incomparable
coverage of core ASP.NET. 9780470502259
Professional C# 4 and .NET 4: After a quick
refresher on C# basics, the author dream team
moves on to provide you with details of language
and framework features including LINQ, LINQ to
SQL, LINQ to XML, WCF, WPF, Workflow, and
Generics. 9780470548653 Professional Visual Studio
2010: This book gets you quickly up to speed on
what you can expect from Visual Studio 2010.
Packed with helpful examples, this comprehensive
guide explains examines the features of Visual
Studio 2010, which allows you to create and manage
programming projects for the Windows platform.
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9780470499832 Visual Basic 2010 Programmer's
Reference: This reference guide provides you with
a broad, solid understanding of essential Visual
Basic 2010 topics and clearly explains how to use
this powerful programming language to perform a
variety of tasks 9780470477229 WPF Programmer's
Reference: Windows Presentation Foundation with C#
2010 and .NET 4: Written by a leading expert on
Microsoft graphics programming, this richly
illustrated book provides an introduction to WPF
development and explains fundamental WPF concepts.
9780470257029 Professional SQL Server 2008
Programming: This expanded best-seller includes
new coverage of SQL Server 2008's new datatypes,
new indexing structures, manageability features,
and advanced time-zone handling.
  WPF Programmer's Reference Rod
Stephens,2010-05-27 Build effective user
interfaces with Windows Presentation Foundation
Windows Presentation Foundation (WPF) is included
with the Windows operating system and provides a
programming model for building applications that
provide a clear separation between the UI and
business logic. Written by a leading expert on
Microsoft graphics programming, this richly
illustrated book provides an introduction to WPF
development and explains fundamental WPF concepts.
Packed with helpful examples, this reference
progresses through a range of topics that
gradually increase in their complexity. You’ll
quickly start building applications while you
learn how to use both Expression Blend and Visual
Studio to build UIs. In addition, the book
addresses the needs of programmer who write the
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code behind the UI and shows you how operations
can be performed using both XAML and C#. Topics
Covered: Overview of WPF WPF in Visual Studio
Expression Blend Common Properties Content
Controls Layout Controls User Interaction Controls
Two-Dimensional Drawing Controls Properties Pens
and Brushes Events and Code-Behind Resources
Styles and Property Triggers Event Triggers and
Animation Templates Themes and Skins Printing Data
Binding Commanding Transformations and Effects
Documents Navigation-Based Applications Three-
Dimensional Drawing Silverlight Even if you only
have a minimal amount of experience, by the end of
the book, you will be able to build dynamic and
responsive user interfaces with WPF.
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ebook epub
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pages - Aug 15
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interview of 12
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the research
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school
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1999
pdf successful
school
leadership case
studies of four
singapore - Sep
04 2022
web may 2 2016
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purpose of this
paper is to
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and practices
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successful
singapore
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school
principals by
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make the desert
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the
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early
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irrigated eden
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lands copy -
Sep 05 2022
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wikipedia - Mar
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02 2022
web irrigated
eden the making
of an
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